
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Revere Parents,  

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! My name is Anna Riley, and I am Revere’s full-time 
Psychiatric Social Worker (PSW).  

As a PSW, my primary responsibility is to promote and support mental health awareness and 
social emotional development of students. Services may include short-term individual and group 
counseling, crisis management, referral and linkages, parent support and education, school-wide 
campaigns, classroom intervention and consultation. I am currently planning campaigns, lessons, 
and events for the year. If you are interested in a parent workshop topic for me to present, please 
contact me at anna.riley@lausd.net.  
 
Below, you will find a parent referral form to be completed for all students who may need my 
support. Please let students know they can also self-refer; the referral form for them is located in 
the box on my office door in Student Services. Please note: for any academic/schedule 
concerns, please contact Counseling, and for any discipline-related or behavior issues, 
please contact Student Services.  
 
I am excited to continue supporting students at Revere this year! 

Sincerely, 
Anna Riley, PSW  

Link to parent referral form: https://forms.office.com/r/g44WqUev5c 

Scan for parent referral form: 

 


